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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER MAY 19th 2023 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
                
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Thursday 25th May, East Barnby residential 
preparation meeting 3:30pm in Keeper Wood 
Friday 26th May, Friends sponsored walk, please see 
box below 
                              School closes for Half Term 
Monday 5th June, School reopens 
Friday 9th June, Whole School Food to Fork 
 
Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

WELL DONE FROM MRS WELLS 
We are always on the lookout for superstars! 
Next week, we will be looking at homework. I know 
there will be lots of super moments to celebrate. 
 
 

 

FRIENDS SPONSORED WALK 

 
Adults and children are warmly invited to join us 
next Friday for a walk around our immediate area. 
Please gather at school ready for a set off from 
1.15pm. We will return for the end of the day. We 
have several routes in mind and will make a decision 
based upon weather conditions on the day. Routes 
will be through fields and should be suitable for 
pushchairs. We would ask that dogs are not brought 
due to the proximity to animals. 
Children will be encouraged to take their water 
bottles with them. Friends of school will have drinks 
and lollies for sale when we return to school, priced 
at £1 or 50p. These will be offered to parents to buy 
for themselves and their own children at the end of 
the day when we return to school. Change would be 
appreciated. 
Please join us! 
 

REMINDER - EAST BARNBY MEETING 
East Barnby meeting on Thursday 25th May 3:30 – 
4:10pm. Parents and children going to East Barnby in 
July are invited to come along to hear of activities, 
arrangements and collect kit lists and medical forms 
for completion please. 
Polite reminder, the balance for transport to East 
Barnby is due by Friday 26th May. Please pay on 
Parent Pay. The children will be travelling with Esk 
Valley Coaches.  
Thank you 
 

PEDESTRIAN ACCESS TO SCHOOL 
Please may we remind all families that access to school 
by pedestrians is via the pedestrian gate and then up 
the ramp to the playground or along the front of the 
school to the office. Please refrain from walking in or 
out of the route for vehicles, marked by "No 
Pedestrians' signs. Traffic is often turning round here 
making this area not suitable for those on foot. 

 
 FOOD TO FORK 
The Whole School have been invited by Albanwise to 
visit them on a Food to Fork visit on Friday 9th June. We 
will be exploring crops, animals and careers at 
Albanwise, travelling to different fields and meeting 
lots of producers and exploring some of the technology 
used. Children will need their forest school kits, water 
bottles, sun hat and sun cream ready for every 
eventuality! Please wear the top half of school uniform 
to help us to identify everyone. Long trousers will need 
to be worn to protect legs from crops and sunshine 
please. No mid morning snacks will be available so 
please have a great breakfast. A special lunch will be 
provided by Albanwise, free of charge to all children, 
using the ingredients we see being produced. This will 
cater for all diets we have been informed of.  
Albanwise have kindly offered to pay for the cost of the 
Perry’s bus and all charges so this visit will be offered 
free of charge to all students. We are looking forward 
to a fun filled day of fresh air and (hopefully) English 
sunshine! 
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RYEDALE PRIMARY CHOIR 
 

 
 
Following a series of music holiday clubs held over the 
past year, we’re now looking for new members to join 
an exciting choir for children aged 7 to 11 across 
Ryedale. The free music sessions (mostly during school 
holidays) will allow children to meet and sing with 
professional musicians, and perform each year as part 
of the prestigious Ryedale Festival. 
 
Next Rehearsal 

Friday 2nd June 2023, 10am to 3pm 
Pickering Community Junior School, YO18 8AJ 
Bring packed lunch, snack and full water bottle – no 
nuts or glass 

Friday 14th July 2023, 4.30pm-8pm  
Workshop with the Kings Singers and concert St Peters 
Church. Norton, YO17 9AE 
Bring packed tea and full water bottle – no nuts or glass 
 
To book a place please complete the following form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/sT8G9fWWBr 
Please get in touch with any questions or 
queries: info@rsmf.org.uk, 01904 557297 
 

 
 

 

McCAIN CHILDREN’S FUN RUN 2023 
  
The new McCain Yorkshire Coast Fun Run 2023 is on!  
Sign your child up, come along and cheer your child on. This race will take place on Sunday 15th October around the 
South Bay of Scarborough starting at the iconic Spa building and will route along the seafront.  
The fun run is free of charge to children. There is an entry limit of 500 and places are going fast so please sign up 
online and join us, representing Heslerton School. Entries close once all places have been allocated, please sign up 
soon on the link below.  
 https://www.theentrypoint.co.uk/events/mccain-fun-run-2023-dM3alenRzeXxEpR  
  

 
PARKING 

Thank you to those families and children walking 
up from the village. It's been a beautiful week for 
this very pretty stroll!  
Please can we remind parents not to park in the 
top parking spot on High Street, this helps to 
maintain visibility for those turning round and 
allows all vehicles to get through this narrow point.  
Council officers are attending school to observe 
parking and assist us to implement any further 
improvements. 
 

 
 

 

CLUB PLACES 
Club places for next half term have been confirmed via 
Dojo. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SENT HOME TODAY 

• ASC booking form 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/sT8G9fWWBr
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FREE lifetime membership to FiveDinners.com! 

FiveDinners.com – online meal planning service - have decided to give away FREE lifetime memberships to try and 
help you save money on food shopping and help with deciding what to eat every night. There’s no catch or 
restrictions, simply full access to meal plans to make your dinnertimes a little easier and cheaper.  

FiveDinners.com is an online meal planning service co-founded by author and TV chef Theo Michaels. To help with 
the cost of living crisis so many families and individuals are facing Theo has decided to offer their meal planning 
service for FREE (usually £49.99 per year); every week they publish a new meal plan with an automatically generated 
shopping list; set to your serving size so you know exactly what you need for the week ahead. It saves you time, 
money on food shopping and ultimately takes away the headache of deciding what to cook every night. You can even 
create and save your own meal plans choosing from hundreds of recipes.  

Simply head to https://FiveDinners.com and click green Join button now. 

 
 
       
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://fivedinners.com/
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FARTHING WOOD 

     
 
We had a very relaxing afternoon setting up our new base in the woods. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BADGER WOOD 
FOREST SCHOOLS (week 4) 
Miss Griffin led our session, inspired by the story of 
Red Riding Hood (who features in our ‘story stool’ 
story next week). We have collected items of certain 
colour in our egg baskets. Blue seemed to be the most 
difficult colour and yellow the easiest! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
FOREST SCHOOLS 
The children enjoyed hot chocolate and marshmallows in 
Keeper Wood. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


